
Site Based Management Committee 

April 18, 2016 

 

Present: 

Admin:   James Murray, Sharon Lasher 

PTA:   Maria Gustafson, Sharon Becker, Elissa Friedman 

Student Govt: Sam Iryami, Executive Board VP; Tara Stark, President-Class of 2017; Kevin Lynch, 

President – Class of 2018; Jack Rothman, President – Class of 2019 

Clerical: Patricia Owens 

Teachers: Donna Jahn 

Custodial: Barry Baylis  

 

Mr. Murray welcomed everyone to the meeting and asked everyone to look at the minutes. There were 

no questions or concerns and the minutes were approved. 

 

Jack reported that the freshman will be selling tank tops. They will have POB Hawks on the front, 19 on 

the back. 

Kevin reported that the sophomores are planning a fall Cam jam tournament for the first week in 

November.  They are trying to sell out the long sleeved shirts and have lowered the price to $15. He 

asked if he could sell them at the college fair and was given approval to do so.     

Tara reported that the juniors are busy with Junior Gala.  The invitations have been finalized.  Tickets will 

be sold the second week of May. They also started talking about senior t-shirts with Ms. Carman.   The 

plan is to have them ordered this year and ready to wear the first week of school in the fall.   

Sam reported that the Executive Board is working on amendments to the SG constitution.  Members of 

the Board met with Mr. Miller, Ms. Lasher, and Mr. Murray to discuss.  They are proposing a change to 

the election process and would like to begin it this year. Mr. Murray said he will get back to them.  They 

were reminded that the student body has to approve this process.   

Ms. Jahn reported that teachers are still very concerned with technology issues.  They plan to discuss at 

their PCT meeting tomorrow.   

Parents:  no concerns.   

Barry reported that someone clogged up toilets in the boy’s locker room.  An outside company had to 

come in, break the walls and clean it out.   

Clericals: no concerns. 

Ms. Lasher talked about Relay for Life. She mentioned that members of the faculty are working with the 

American Cancer Society to get a school v school competition going to boost attendance at the event.     

Mr. Murray asked about what the students thought about having driver’s education in the summer.  He 

asked how many of the students would be interested.  The feedback was mixed; some students thought 

it would be a great idea, others thought it would interfere with summer jobs unless it was held on 

weekends.   



Mr. Murray then talked about the changes to World Language courses.  He explained the difference in 

the various Honors and college levels of Spanish and French.  Kevin asked when it takes effect and Mr. 

Murray told him next year.   

Sam brought up his frustration with taking College Accounting, paying approximately $700 for credits 

and then not having them accepted at the college he will be attending.  Ms. Lasher talked about having 

students inquire from potential colleges before paying for the credits.   

Ms. Lasher mentioned the pre-prom meeting that will be held tonight, as well as the career fair portion 

of this year’s college fair.    

The meeting was adjourned at 2:18pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted by, 

 

 

Sharon Lasher 


